


opportunity where everyone understands the real impacts of regulations and requirements based on
facts and real experience not projections and feelings.

We have monitored communications of your working group and witness bias in discussion in your group
for local operators and businesses. While we appreciate the It 1l discussion, the industry your
discussing is heavily regulated at the federal and state level. Our members and their staff also live in the
local Kenai Peninsula, but have holdings and projects state wide and beyond. Our members history,
experience and safety record are second to none. Our group is made up of large and small operators
that come together to understand the broad impacts of specific regulations that affect everyone
differently including the regulating government themselves.

We and the resource development community request that the borough hold a “industry forum /
technical workshop” to discuss proposed regulation changes, property features such as setbacks, noise
abatement or other concerns. We encourage and welcome a format where in a professional manner an
actual dialog with industry operators takes place that is more than sound bites of limited testimony back
and forth.

Thank you for your time and consideration, respectfully,

Steve Colligan, Director

Alas Rock Products Association
1040 O’Malley Road

Anchorage, AK 99515
(907)230-3422 cell

Email. irecto AKRPA.org
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